
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 

Reminder - Your Child’s Learning Journey  

 

 

 
If you haven’t returned your form for seesaw, then please return it 

as soon as possible. It is to give permission and to agree not to 

share any part of your child’s learning journey. 

This week Nursery have been learning to weave. First Nursery used 

pipe cleaners to make their patterns. Then they used strips of paper 

and made some very amazing pictures. The children were able to 

weave their strips under and over. 

 

This week Nursery also enjoyed having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic. 

Nursery learnt some new songs and rhymes about teddy bears.  

 

 
Nursery also enjoyed Party Day and had fun playing lots of fun 

party games.  

 
 

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your child has 

done over the weekend, for example, your child may have learnt to ride a 

bike without stabilizers.  You could also send your Magical Moment using 

Seesaw. We love to read and share them with the class. 

Song of the Week 
 

The Wheel On The Bus 
 

 
 

The wheels on the bus go round and round 
Round and round 
Round and round 

The wheels on the bus go round and round 
All 'round the town 

The wipers on the bus go swish, swish, swish 
Swish, swish, swish 
Swish, swish, swish 

The wipers on the bus go swish, swish, swish 
All 'round the town 

The people on the bus go up and down 
Up and down 
Up and down 

The people on the bus go up and down 
All 'round the town 

The horn on the bus goes beep, beep, beep 
Beep, beep, beep 
Beep, beep, beep 

The horn on the bus goes beep, beep, beep 
All… 

 
 

 

Homework  

Nursery have planted lots of vegetables in our garden this term. Ask your 

child to tell you what they have planted. 

 

Home Readers 

Please return your Home Reader book on a Thursday. Your child 

will choose a new Home Reader on a Friday. Your child must 

have a bag for the book in order to take the book home.  
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Magical Moments 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The link to our twitter page is 

@ListerinfN. Also, if you have not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will be found on the app. 

Return to School 
Nursery return from the half term break on 

Monday 7th June.  



 

 


